DRrRAFTER’'S NOTE LRB-2927/P1dn
FROM THE RPN:jld:jf
LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

April 17, 2001

Please review this draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your intent.

I did not include par. (b) from the second page of the request because | am not sure of
it's intent and because it seems to be redundant.

The language for the second type of designated newspaper is very ambiguous,
especially about giving “better notice” and being published in the “area” where the local
government is located. OK?
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